
 
 
September 27, 2017 

 

 
The Honorable Hillary Ronen 

Chair, Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room #244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

 

RE: File No. 170763 Antibiotic Use in Food 
 

 

Dear Supervisor Ronen: 
 

The San Francisco Chamber of Commerce, representing 2,500 local businesses, including 

many local grocery retailers, is writing to urge you to consider amending the Antibiotic Use in 
Food ordinance which is before your committee this morning. 

 

Specially, Section 2705 in the substitute version introduced last week, expands the enforcement 

provisions beyond what was set forth in the original draft and what had been discussed with the 
Department of 


